Payne Home & School Club
George C. Payne Elementary
3750 Gleason Avenue
San Jose, CA 95130

November 20, 2015

Re: Payne Elementary Panther Prowl Walk-a-thon Sponsorship

Dear Larry and Kim Walker ol 1 he Alarm Company:

On behalf of the Payne Home & School Club at George C. Payne Elementary School, I
wish 1o express our sincere appreciation for your $500.00 sponsorship that went toward
our Panther Prowl Walk-a-thon event that took place on November 5, 2015. Our event
was a huge success, the students had so much fun at the walk-a-thon and wear their walk-
a-thon shirts proudly!

This gift supports Payne Home & School Club’s efforts in our commitment to the
students at Payne Elementary School. This continuing support will aid in supplementing
programs at the school that have been in jeopardy of being cut due to budget restraints.
For federal Income taxation purposes, this letier acknowledges your contribution.

Payne Home & School Club, is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization at Payne
Elementary School. Our Federal Tax ID # is 94-2728026.

FPlease retain this letter as proot ol your charitable contribution.

On behalf of the students, parents, and staff at Payne School, we thank you very much for
your contribution and generosity in supporting your community.

Sincerely,

Payne H&SC Co-President
PayneHSC(@gmail.com/408-807-2024



